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Shelton Police Chief Hurliman Helps Kids Get  

Hooked on Fishing, Not on Drugs 
 
Shelton, CT, September 24, 2009—Shelton  Police Chief Joel Hurliman helps 
members of the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley during the fishing 
program at the summer camp. Hooked on Fishing, Not on Drugs taught participants how 
to fish as a positive alternative to negative activities. In aprtnership with the Shelton 
Police Department, the program taught children the fundamentals of casting, knot tying, 
and how to care for their equipment, as well as fishing safety. Trips to local lakes were 
guided by Club staffers and Shelton police officers.  
 
BGCLNV_HOFNOD1 Caption: Shelton Police Chief Joel Hurliman helps Ryan Wheeler 
as part of the Hooked on Fishing, Not on Drugs program at the Boys & Girls Club of the 
Lower Naugatuck Valley 
 
 
BGCLNV_HOFNOD2 Caption: Shelton Police Chief Joel Hurliman helps Justice Hill as 
part of the Hooked on Fishing, Not on Drugs program at the Boys & Girls Club of the 
Lower Naugatuck Valley 
 
 
 
 

 
### 


